
Dear Senior High Directors, 

 

Please find enclosed for your students a copy of the 

UCMEA $750 Scholarship Application and the UCMEA $50 

Award Application. Feel free to photocopy, and they should 

all be available on the UCMEA website as well. 

All Applications must be in my possession on or before 

5/20. They are mailed to my school address, so encourage 

students to send them early as they can be delayed in transit 

on campus. Hopefully that will not be an issue as 5/1 is the 

decision deadline set by colleges. 

I will do my best to keep you updated and email you 

once I receive your students’ applications. 

Please note there can be only one nominee each for the 

$750 Instrumental Award and the $750 Vocal Award per 

district. 

Any questions, please do not hesitate to reach me. 

 

Thank you, 

Jesse Wallen da Silva 

jwallendasilva@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us 


